



IMPORTANT ROAD SAFETY NOTICE

Dear Parents/Guardians

It is the start of a new academic year but we are in exceptional times and having to change our behaviour. Due to the Covid 19 you are being asked to social distance and change routine on entering and leaving the school gates.

Road Safety is just as important, especially as we get used to those changes in the streets around our schools and if you are driving to the school we would ask you to consider parking in a safe legal place at least **200 metres** away from the school gates and walk the rest of the way.

If you can leave the car at home even better. Pavements are for the pedestrians please keep them clear of any vehicles we do not want people stepping out into the road because the access has been blocked.

No distractions when near the road keep alert stay safe

Road Safety Team Liverpool Council

